[image: image1.png]





Nettlesworth Primary School 

Front Street 

Nettlesworth 

Chester le Street 

Durham

26th February 2024
Welcome back class 3! 
Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to Spring 2, I hope you’ve all had a lovely break.
This half term, our cornerstones topic is Tremors! During this half term, we will be learning all about volcanoes, earthquakes, rocks and how they are caused. We will be discovering the dangerous and ferocious world of natural disasters and their deadly effects. We will also be exploring the ancient city of historic Pompeii. 
Just a reminder of important diary dates: 

· Homework and spellings – Homework will be given out on a Monday. We expect this back in school for a Friday morning. Spellings will be given out on a Wednesday and are due in on a Monday, where we will carry out our weekly spelling test.
· Reading – We will continue to send a reading book home with your child, that is linked closely to their reading ability. Could you please aim to read with your child at least once a week and record this in their reading record. We are continuing to aim to fill our reading tree to earn some nice treats throughout the year!
· PE kits – Please send in a PE kit on a Monday morning and leave it at school throughout the week, we will return this home on a Friday. Our PE days this half term are Wednesday and Thursday.
I am looking forward to all of the exciting things we have coming up this half term! If you have any questions, please feel free to ask!
Many Thanks 
Miss Grimes. 
